
 

 

14th September 2021 
 

Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers,  
   
Last term I wrote to you all regarding an exciting opportunity for our Year 4 students as they enter into Upper 
Key Stage 2. Now that they are Year 5 we can start working with the Children’s University and the National 
Foundation for Educational Research, to better understand how to develop a love of learning.  
 
We are asking parents to complete the ‘Expression of interest survey’ below so that Riverside Primary can be 
considered for the programme.  
https://surveys.nfer.ac.uk/uc/eecu_rd/?ses_password=zm576w10 

 

If the school is selected to participate, the children will be offered a range of clubs and activities before, during and 
after school. These clubs and activities will aim to improve the aspirations and attainment of pupils through 
encouraging, tracking and celebrating participation in learning activities beyond the school day.  
 
Please discuss this opportunity with your child and complete the expression of interest link above.  
  
Kind regards,  

  
Miss Coull 
Assistant Headteacher. 

https://surveys.nfer.ac.uk/uc/eecu_rd/?ses_password=zm576w10

